
Pennsylvania Prospectors May 2021 Meeting Minutes  

The monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector’s Gold club was held on May 15, 2021.  There were 

21 in attendance.  A roll call of officers and all were present.     

The minutes were read by Sharon.  They were approved as read.  The treasure’s report was 

read.  There were no expenses and no bills to report from April.  A motion was made and 

approved to pay the current bills. 

President Gary noted that We will be taking nominations for elections at the June meeting with 

a July election. 

Carol told us that Tom and Henry were at a treasure hunt this weekend and Tom will be 

traveling and not be at the meetings.  We had hoped that either he or Henry would be with us, 

as we need some nuggets and gold bags for our drawings.   Ryan mentioned that he, Claude, 

and Bill will be traveling to Lucky Strike on June 2nd and to see them if they wanted anything 

from there. 

Bill mentioned that it was too late to have a place at the Fire Company but will check on it for 

2022.  Bill said he would also check on a place for the August meeting.  Don said we will start 

meeting at the church in September. We had some discussion about the July outing.  Gary said 

that he would look into the Gray property for July and August and July will probably be a one-

day event since we don’t have enough time to plan for it. 

We will be having our June meeting at Knoebel’s again and we will be at Pavilion A.   More on 

this in the monthly email.  

The drawings were held, and the meeting was adjourned. A delicious potluck was enjoyed by all 

at Knoebel’s. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Sharon Beagle, Secretary 




